FREE PUBLIC LECTURE — ALL ARE WELCOME

Sponsored by Hillel Hawai'i, the UH Fund for the Promotion of Jewish Life and Studies,
and the Jewish Community Relations Board

"PEACE IN THE MIDDLE EAST"

with Yoseph Haddad
CEO of Together - Vouch For Each Other

Together — Vouch for Each Other bridges the many gaps between Arabs and others
living in Israel and is devoted to a more peaceful Israel and a more peaceful Middle
East. Meeting, talking and working across ethnic and religious divisions are the goals of
Together's CEO, Yoseph Haddad. Born in Haifa, Yoseph has lived in Israel his entire life
and fought with the Israeli Defense Forces in the Golani Brigade. After surviving his
wounds, Yoseph dedicated his life to improving relations between Arabs and Jews. His
organization has grown since its founding less than five years ago to include thousands
of volunteers and supporters on social media. Yoseph is also a regular commentator in
English, Arabic and Hebrew on Israeli television and lectures on Together — Vouch for
Each Other and its goals around the world.

Please join us for this free public lecture about a more constructive and hopeful vision
of peace between Arabs and Jews in Israel and the wider Middle East region.

TEMPLE EMANU-EL

DATE Monday, November 14

TIME 7PM-9PM

LOCATION 2550 Pali Hwy., Honolulu

For further information, contact Prof. Peter H. Hoffenberg at peterh@hawaii.edu.



